
I would like to share with you some exciting news about our future but first let me give you some brief news on 
the Senior Worlds 2010:

World Wrestling Championships News
This year Junior Worlds took place in Budapest (HUN) in mid July, senior worlds took place in Moscow (RUS) in 
early September, and this year Australia will have the privilege to participate in the Commonwealth Games in 
Delhi (IND) in early October.

SENIOR WORLD CHAMPIONSHIP IN MOSCOW
The senior World Championship in the 3 Olympic wrestling styles took place in Moscow (RUS) from 5th to 12th 
September 2010. These senior Worlds were a great success, 142 countries took part in the competition and the 
number of accredited athletes and delegation members reached over 2500. Over 60,000 spectators followed the 
competitions in the tribunes and brought an unforgettable atmosphere to the event. With regards to the sport 
performances, the Russian team showed its supremacy by winning the first place in Greco-Roman and Freestyle 
wrestling with 16 medals in total. Russia was followed by Azerbaijan whose excellent placement underlines the 
great development work that has been undertaken by the country over the past two years. The first place in Fe-
male wrestling was won by the Japanese team with 2 gold, 2 silvers and 1 bronze follow by Russian and Canadian 
teams. There were no incidents reported as far as sportsmanship and refereeing are concerned.

2011 Future: Junior Worlds 2011
We will have 3 of our athletes try out to qualify for the Junior Worlds in 2011 in July.
Vladyslav, Harley, & Liam will take part in the 39 weeks preparation training that will include 3 major qualifying 
events Oceania, Australian Wrestling Nationals & Australia Cup in 2011. The Junior Worlds preparation will begin 
mid November 2010.
We are now in discussion with the athletes and their parents/guardians on what is going to be expected from 
the athletes and me as a coach to prepare them. These 3 athletes have shown desirable qualities for the required 
sport performance and we are going to invest our time and effort to see their qualities being greatly developed.
To compete against the top wrestling nations and to be successful the key for us is in the strategic preparation 
and plan that we must execute now. This is going to be an excellent preparation and experience for these athle-
tes and executing this pilot training method we are going to lift up the required training standards of Australian 
wrestlers and develop the sport to be competent, confident and successful in the future.

RW Sport Specific mission of the 2020 wrestling program is to expand and develop wrestling from the youth 
through the Olympic level. Our dream is to provide opportunities for boys and girls in the activity of wrest-
ling, and building lifelong skills.

We are now looking for the Sponsors that will assist in the operation of the program as the athletes and coach will in-
vest up to 10 hours per week in the sport specific training, there will be 2-3 overseas trips, 2 leading national wrestling 
events, 7 educational preparation courses, and 2 competition preparation course before each of the leading wrestling 
events. Let’s make dreams come true!!

This is going to be a tremendous step up for our club in preparing the selected athletes towards qualifying events in 
2011 for the Junior Worlds. Please join our team.

Regards,
Richard Weiss
RW Sport Specific, 2020 Wrestling Head Coach
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